
 

 

The audit for this project has been revoked. We have been contacted 

by a member involved in this project closely and have reason to believe 

that the developers are using our audit as an excuse to steal funds and 

mentioning that our audit was unable to find the exploit used. 

 

We have gone through their contract and were unable to find an 

exploit, only contract ownership permissions which would allow the 

contract owner to exercise control. We believe the developers used the 

ownership privileges to steal funds. The contract was NOT renounced 

allowing them to do so.  

 

We have tried to contact their team and have not been met with any 

replies in details to this “exploit” they mention. Please exercise extreme 

caution when dealing with this project.  

It is important to know that the team refused to do a doxx with us.  

If you have any additional information that we can use to help the 

community please reach out to us on twitter (@dessertswap), telegram 

(@dessertswap), or email hello@dessertswap.finance  

 

Dessert Finance is ready and willing to work with any local enforcement 

with any information we may have to help make sure the alleged 

scammers are found and dealt with properly.   
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